
    January 2025 Classroom Times   

Mrs. Cheryl Sharadin’s MWF Fours 

Happy New Year!  I hope the time spent with your family over the Christmas break was both joyful and 

relaxing.  January is always a good benchmark to see how much the boys and girls have learned since 

September.  After the break they are eager to get back into the school routine, and it’s nice to see how 

much their confidence has grown since starting school in September.  I look forward to going over your 

child’s progress during the parent/teacher conference on Monday, January 20th.  An email will be sent out 

soon with information on how to sign up for a time to meet for our conference.  Each family will be asked 

to sign up for a fifteen-minute time slot.  Please keep in mind that this time is meant for parents only, no 

students should attend, thank you.   

There will be no school for students on January 20th.     

 

Thank you for your generous stocking stuffer donations and for the Christmas Celebration treats.  The 

children enjoyed stuffing their stockings with so many fun treats. 
 

Things We are Learning this Month 
Letters:  D, P, B and R 

Numbers 8 and 9 
Positional Words 

 Hibernation, Winter Animals and Snow 
The Solar System 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

Monday, January 20h NO SCHOOL-parent/teacher conferences (Parents only) 
February 7th - Parents Night Out 6-8pm (Details Coming) 

February 12th Open enrollment for all current TCNSK families for the 2025-2026 School Year 

 

Classroom Needs-can you help by donating? 
Tissues 

Replenish Your Child’s Glue Stick supply 
Paper Towels 

 

 

Reminders 
• Snacks must be peanut/tree nut free.  

• Review weekly letters and numbers with your child at home. Have them practice writing their letters, 
numbers 1-7 and writing their names.  Encourage your child to put on their own coats, hats and 
mittens, along with taking them off too…these are good skills to help them become independent, 
confident and ready for kindergarten. 

• Make sure your child has a warm jacket, hat and mittens for outdoor recess.  We do try and get outside 
if the weather permits and the temperature is above 32 degrees. 

              


